
Request for Countdown to TFL.

LBB requested Countdown at the Fairfield Road stop and the Manor 
Road stop H (outside La Rascasse). 

TFL response - As there was a Countdown unit in the shelter for stop H 
then it will be reinstalled. 

As the shelter for stop J is a ‘virgin’ site then the funding will be down to 
you which is, I believe, in the region of £10,000 for installation and 
ongoing maintenance. 

LBB  request – Requested assurances that the countdown is  at Stop H 
reattached and not forgotten.

TFL response - No worries on that score! 
 
Andy Black 
Asset Operations Officer – Central – Wandsworth 
 
M: 07702 669734 ~ andy.black@tfl.gov.uk
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